
Hello all, I’m Ryan Smith and this will be
my 3rd year teaching at Arborland
Montessori Junior High. I started at

Arborland in 2023 after moving to the
United States and becoming a resident. I
believe that Junior High school is one of
the most important moments in one’s
educational journey. It is a transitory

period where students are discovering
who they are, and what their

relationship with education will be. I am
thrilled to be a part of a program that
fosters all forms of learning and helps
students grow both academically and

personally.


